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Issue 9 
 

12th Jan 

 2018 

Happy New Year 

Parking 

Please see attached letter – new parking arrangements to start from 

Monday – 15th January. If you want to bring your child on to the 

playground/classroom in the morning or meet them at the classroom at 

the end of the day you will need to use the village car park. 
 

Bikeability 2nd July- 6th July 

We have secured this cycling proficiency course again for Year 5 (and 

any Year 6 that missed it last year) so if you would like to take part in 

July please let the office know. 
  

Dates for the term 
 

15th January Yr 2 Seymour Safety Day 

19th January x4wks Yr 4 swimming 

22nd January Mental health challenge 

29th January  Yr 4 Viking Day  

30th January  Yr 3 Roman Day 

6th February Safer Internet Day 

12th February  Half Term 

27th February Book Fair 

12th March  Urban Strides Dance 

26th March Parent consultations 

27th March Parent consultations 

28th March  Church Service 

29th March  2pm Finish 

3rd- 6th April Yr 6 Easter School 9-12 
 

KS2 Mental Health Challenge 

Please remember to sign the permission slip for your child if you wish 

them to take part in the ‘Dance for Mental Health Challenge’. This will 

take place on 22nd January. Please get the children to practise the 

dance moves at home. The link was in the previous letter. 
 

Yr 4 Swimming 

Please send in any outstanding permission slips and payments as soon as 

possible.  Thank you. 
 

Rev Wendy 

We welcome back Rev Wendy after 7 years away who will replace 

Anthony temporarily. She will worship with us on a Tuesday and take 

services on a Sunday. 
 

Acting Assistant Heads 

Mrs Monk and Mrs Saggers will be Joint Acting Assistant 

Headteachers for this term until Mrs Moulsher joins us in the summer 

term as Deputy Head. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 

 


